
From: Kasey Jones
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Cc: carybgrayson@gmail.com
Subject: Bay Counties - 1310 Houston Place, Dublin
Date: Thursday, April 26, 2012 6:32:33 PM

Hello Dilan,
 
We spoke earlier today regarding the subject property and the closure
recommendation made in the 1st Quarter 2012 Groundwater Monitoring Report
(1Q12 QMR), submitted to your office last quarter.  I had thought that my
conversations with Paresh Khatri were vie e-mail; however, when I returned to the
office tonight, I discovered that they were via telephone.  In our 1Q12 QMR Stratus
discusses the conversations with Paresh and the understanding that after we
conducted the RegenOxTM injections, we were to conduct two post-injection
groundwater sampling events and then the site would be considered for No Further
Action by Alameda County EHD.
 
Anything that you can do to help move this report review along any faster is greatly
appreciated.
 
Sincerely,
 
Kasey L. Jones
Senior Project Manager
STRATUS ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.
PH (415) 516-0373
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